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The procedure of registration of patents for
the Moscow region
upstairs To obtain the patent for foreign citizens wishing to work in the Moscow region in the United
Migration Center EMC located in Krasnogorskiy district, Putilkovo, 69 km MKAD, business center
Greenwood korp. 5-6. All the necessary information you can learn by phone +7 495 755 9000. On
weekdays the centre is open from 7 am to 20.00. On weekends from 9 to 18.00. To get to the United
Migration center by taxi or bus number 892 from the Mitino metro or from the metro station
shodnenskaya bus Greenwood From from Khimki station, Khimki bus number 26 route taxi № 326
Tushinskaya metro station-route taxi № 326 15 minutes interval From Krasnogorsk - route taxi № 26.
Once you have arrived in the UMC, you need to take a turn about the building №12. When you enter
the building, be prepared to present the migration card to the passport detachable part of the notice
on statement on the migratory account of color photos on matte paper of 3x4. Then the migrant will
be asked to pass a medical examination and testing for knowledge of Russian language history of
Russia and its laws. Besides who wants to work to a foreigner on the same day will have to pay a fee
for the services of EMTs. Medical examination is in building 5-entrance 2. Usually in this place
accumulates a lot of people but the line moves very slowly. During the medical examination of
migrants have to pass a blood test undergo chest x-rays and make prints. All data will subsequently
be listed in the common database of the FMS. Testing for knowledge of Russian history and basics of
Russian legislation is the next step in obtaining a patent. Sitting at a computer, you will need to
answer 20 questions. The test is considered successful if the correct answer more than 50%. Testing
courses is by appointment only. Here you will also ﬁnd a special paid training courses to it. If the
foreign citizen failed the ﬁrst time to take the test he provided several possibilities of truth behind it
again will have to pay. The results will be known in ﬁve days. Arriving for the results of the test of
medical examination you must submit on the same day all the documents for a patent. In other words
you must ﬁrst queue for receiving the results and then another for ﬁling. In the center of delivery of
documents a foreigner gets of gotowy package of documents for registration of a patent certiﬁcate
about absence of HIV certiﬁcate testing of medical report documents conﬁrming payment of all
services to the UMC translation of the passport LCA policy statement on the issuance of the patent.
After 6 days on his phone will receive a message stating that a patent is ready. It is a signal that
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